
AUBURN FIRST 
VIRTUAL INFO SESSIONS 

Auburn University’s dual enrollment program will host virtual info 
sessions for interested students, parents, and counselors on 

Tuesdays at noon throughout September 

Join us at: aub.ie/aufirstinfo 

Feel free to contact the Auburn First Team at aufirst@auburn.edu with questions. 
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